From: victoria

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Regulation 5 Permit for CH Swine Factory
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 7:51:44 PM

Dear Governor Hutchinson & ADEQ:

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River watershed. This
industrial operation has no business in the geologically sensitive karst environment of our own national
river. The Buffalo National River attracts thousands of visitors every year bringing millions of dollars to
the local area and providing countless jobs to Arkansas citizens. Degradation of this beautiful natural
resource could severely impact the local economy and endanger the health of those recreating on the
river. Increased pollution on the river is a threat to native wildlife species. Please put the local Arkansas
economy and the health of our National river, before corporate interests.

Regards

Victoria Amato
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